Feedback on the ARTS BLAST workshops Hi Jim

Thank you so much for the excellent ARTS BLAST workshops. I have taken on borad your
suggestions for future programs and I agree.

I thought you would be interested to have some feedback from teachers and students:

"Very skilled, knowledgeable and professional artists' - 'Both tutors gave excellent information
about the artistic processes...knew their stuff and conveyed it well. Pitched at just the right
level. Excellent interaction with the students, Creative and interesting tasks made
management easy.' Teachers (Highbury Primary)

'Thank you for a great day of fun and craft. I will absolutely try the activities at home. Also
thanks for being so patient' - "We are glad you encouraged us to be creative' - Thank you for
making it our day' - 'I think the two workshops were excellent' - You made the workshops
safe so we didn't prick ourselves or spill chemicals. You were patient when we needed your
help.' Students (Highbury Primary)

Cheers

Leigh (and team)
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